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Summary:

The South African Legation in Vienna writes to the Department of Foreign Affairs to
request a copy of the Union's bilateral agreement with the United States. Mr. Philip at
the Department of External Affairs attaches a handwritten note that they won't find
anything in the bilateral on grants for nuclear technology; the offer was made generally,
in President Eisenhower's subsequent speech.
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